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M: died C2nt:r 555 Willard Avenue
September 25, 1990 Newington CT 06111

,

Q Veterans%6 Administration

in Reply Refer to:
.

Mr. Steve Courtemanche
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I
631 Park Avenue
1:ing of Prussia, PA. 19406

Dear Mr. Courtemanche:

During your inspection of the Newington VAMC on January 31,
1990 Routine Inspection No. 030-01283/90-001, our department
was cited for using Xenon gas in a room not under negative '

pressure (Section 7). The Newington VAMC agreed to have
the room properly ventilated to comply with N.R.C. regulations.
This project was completed on September 18, 1990.

This letter is to inform you of our compliance with the
N.R.C. recommendations.

Sincerely,

(14b - M
Larry T Swing, Sup sor
Nuclear Medicine Service
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